Tom CONNALLY
MastiIN G. WHITE

CONNALLY & WHITE

ATTORNEYS AT LAW
427 UnioN Trust BuILDING

WasHINGTON 5, D. C.

May 10, 1955

Colonel Amon G. Carter,
Fort Worth,
Texas.

Dear Amon:

I heve no purpose in mind to write you excent
the desire to let you know that I have been thinging of
you 2 great deal during the recent past and that I am
hoping for your early return to perfect gzood health.

You have had a great career and are deserving
of a lessening in the vigorous work that you have been
doing through the years. Allow me to express to you
my deen since of obligation for the friendship which you
have extended to me during the period of our acquaintance.

With every good wish, I am

Sincerely,

TC/1lc
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